NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSDN Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Betty Rivera Dil Conservation Division
Cabinet Secretary
8/14/2002

Chevron USA Inc
PO Box 50
Midland, TX 79702

Dear Operator:
In reference ta the Lentini | Fed No. #17 and the approved injectian pressure increase dated July 18, 2001,

| apologize for the typographical error on the original violation letter, however the witnessed injection pressure on this well was
1020 psi which is 220 psi over the maximum allowable pressure.

We request you look into this matter prior to the original “Corrective Action” date.
Respectfully,

Gerry Guye

Compliance Officer

District Il - Artesia
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